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Date: January 7, 2025 

Contact: Rep. McCarville, 608-237-9142 

 

Public Service Veteran, Maureen McCarville sworn in for the 2025-2026 Legislative Session  

 

MADISON, Wis. – Rep. McCarville (D-DeForest) was sworn in on January 6th at the State Capitol 

as the State Representative for the 42nd Assembly District. Rep. McCarville will be serving on 

the Veterans and Utilities committees for the 2025-2026 session. As a veteran herself and 

having just retired in her 40th year at Madison Gas & Electric, these committees will benefit 

from her passion and expertise.  

 

Following the ceremony, Rep. McCarville released this statement:  

 

“I am so happy to continue my work in public service. It is an honor and a privilege to serve my 

friends and neighbors in the 42nd district and will make sure that we all have the opportunities 

to not only survive but also thrive. 

 

“This session my colleagues and I are eager to get to work for the people of Wisconsin. We have 

an increased presence in the State Assembly this session and will work hard to make things 

better for everyone. 

 

“I am also very serious about working with my colleagues across the aisle. We need to not think 

about what labels divide us and instead focus on what we can get done for the hardworking 

people of Wisconsin.” 
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